environmental affairs

Department:
Environmental Affairs
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

Private Bag X 447, PRETORIA, 0001- Fedsure Building, 315 Pretorius Street, PRETORIA
Ref. 12/9/11
Enquiries: Ms Zingisa Phohlo
Tel: (012) 310-3382  Fax: (012) 310-3753  Email: zphohlo@environment.gov.za
www.enviornment.gov.za

Sustainability Division
Environmental Management
P.O. Box 1091
JOHANNESBURG SA
2000

Fax: 086- 661 6092

Dear Mr. Bokwe
RE: PROPOSED PLACEMENT OF A PORTION
Your letter dated 19 August has reference,

After carefully reviewing your letter this Department is of the opinion that the placement of Solar
Photo-Voltaics Facility on an old rehabilitated ash disposal facility at Grootvlei Power Station will
not trigger any waste management activities that require a waste management license. The opinion
is informed by the information provided in your “Technical scope of work for the portion of the
proposed PV facility that will be placed on the platform of the ADF’ which is attached as
Appendix A to your letter. However should the scope of the work that will be undertaken during the
placement and operation of the Solar Photo-Voltaics Facility change and trigger waste
management activities listed under in GN 718, dated 31 July 2009 you will be required to apply for
a waste management license.

Your contribution to effective and efficient environmental impact management will always be
valued.

Hope you find this in order

Youyssincerely

r. Mark Gordon
Deputy Director-General

Chemicals and Waste Management
Department of Environmental Affairs
Letter signed by Mr. Bonginkosi Dlamini
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